PARK CITY FIRE
SERVICE DISTRICT
NOTICE OF
BUDGET HEARING

   Public Notice is hereby given that on December 6, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. a public Final budget hearing for the Park City Fire Service District and the Park City Fire Local Building Authority will be held at the Sheldon Richens Building at 1885 W Ute Blvd, Park City, Utah 84098. The purpose is to recommend adoption of the 2024 Calendar Year Final Budget for the Service District and the Local Building Authority.  A Copy of the Final budgets will be available during regular office hours in the CFO’s Office of the District Administration Building at 736 West Bitner Road in Park City, Utah, 84098. The Governing Board will also open the 2023 said Service District’s and Local Building Authority calendar year budgets to allow for adjustments of any additional revenues and/or expenses.
   
